
“A Recipe for Learning” 

 

 Measurement, quantity, comparisons, liquids, solids, fractions, cooking, 

following directions, preparation and fine motor skills are just a few of the things 

Wharton Pre-K will be experiencing.  After squeezing lemons in order to make and 

sell lemonade, the babies here are excited to get cooking!  Our Thanksgiving 

celebration this year will include making homemade vegetable soup and 

homemade mini pumpkin pies.  Each child has brought in an ingredient and the 

creating will take place on Tuesday, November 23rd while enjoying the fruits of 

their labors will occur Wednesday, November 24th .  On Tuesday we will be 

cleaning, peeling, chopping and mixing the ingredients to be followed by properly 

setting a beautiful table to enjoy our feast at.  In addition to the students enjoying 

their food, we are striving to follow through with the concept of ‘giving makes you 

feel even better than receiving does’.  The children will be making and sharing an 

extra mini pie to give to a family member!  Wharton Pre-K would like to wish each 

and every one of you a very Happy Thanksgiving!!! 


